
N22BBM 

Update from the N22 Baile Bhuirne to Macroom Road Development. 

 

For information: 

The second section of the new N22 road was opened to general traffic at 11.00 am on Friday August 

11th and has operated well to date. Traffic can now travel between Coolcour and Tonn Láin, Baile 

Mhic Íre uninterrupted, on the new road. 

Traffic approaching Tonn Láin will be subject to speed limits, carriageway narrowing and traffic signal 

control. The performance of the junction at Tonn Láin is being monitored with a view to keeping 

delays to a minimum. 

Road users using the new N22 road are asked to take care on the approach to Tonn Láin, to slow 

down and to expect queuing traffic during busy periods. 

Road users approaching Tonn Láin from Baile Mhic Íre to the west, are also being managed by traffic 

signals and need to approach the roundabout and junction with care. Again, queuing traffic can be 

expected during busy periods. 

We would like to thank road users for their patience and for their co-operation with the works and to 

assure them that every effort is being made to progress these works as quickly as possible. 
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